A fundraising story that should be recorded in our Book of Acts
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Speaking of former members who have memoirs as Unificationists, here is an interesting story, the
contents of which are familiar to many of you. Most of us have experienced similar things. They are the
foundation of our faith.

It proves that people who join our movement, if only for a short time are in fact touched by God in some
way. | believe their deeds are and should be recorded in the book of Acts, despite their protestations.

Its a fundraising story.
This woman left our movement many years ago, but this story stuck with her, now over 40 years later. |
am reposting it without her permission, but if you message me, i would be happy to tell you who she is.

She is a copy editor for one of the largest Christian book publishers in America.

Many years ago, my friend and I, young single women, were about to be ambushed. We could hear the
guys planning it behind us. We marched out of that dark place singing as loudly as we could. A hymn.

No one touched us. Maybe we had angels around us. | do not know.

I now know that young women trying to sell cookies at dusk in an unfamiliar place is a bad idea. God
showed He was watching over us.

Also, look for the quiet, calm person who is not panicking when chaos breaks out. Stick by him or her.
I wish to be one of the cooler heads in a scary situation.
Faith and knowledge are guides. Neither weighs anything.

Wishing you safety, happiness, and health for you and yours.



